April PTA Meeting 3 Takeaways!

- 1. The Special Someone and Mother Son Dance were both a great success! Thank you to Diane Moran, Jodi Carton, Jen Winn and Colleen Panzini!
- Staff Appreciation Lunch is scheduled for May 10th.
 Volunteers are needed to provide store bought or home cooked food for our exceptional staff. Please contact Christine Mawn for details.
- 3. The Breakers is donating 10% of your food or beverage purchase to the Mountz Library Renovation. Please encourage parents to go in for breakfast, dinner, drinks, etc.

Spring Enrichment starts the week of April 23rd. Please sign up through Eventbrite.com

Kitchen Tour 2018 will be October 20. Please keep your calendar open that day to volunteer!

The PTA is looking for a chairperson for the following committees:

BOE Liaison

Giving Tree